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Responsibility for updating this policy:  Head of Learning Development 

The use of a word processor must reflect the student’s normal way of working at school and must be 

appropriate for their needs. 

The use of a word processor will not be granted to a student because he/she prefers to type rather 

than write or because he/she can work faster on a keyboard or because he/she uses a laptop at 

home. 

Reasons why the use of a word processor might be granted: 

• The student has a Specific Learning Difficulty which has a substantial and long term adverse 

effect on their ability to write legibly or fluently. 

• Formal assessment has shown the student to have a below average speed of handwriting. 

• Formal assessment has indicated that a student has illegible handwriting (i.e. 10% or more 

words are illegible in context) and teachers judge this to be significantly impacting on his/her 

performance in assessed work. 

• A student has a medical condition or physical disability which impacts on his/her ability to 

write by hand. [Here evidence will be required from a relevant medical professional]. 

 

*NB the above list is not exhaustive. 

 

In all cases the use of a word processor must be the student’s normal way of working prior to the 

exam series in question. 

 

When a word processor is used in any internal/public examination in accordance with this policy, the 

grammar and spell check facility and any predictive text facility must be disabled unless the student 

has also been granted the use of a scribe/spell check in accordance with JCQ regulations. 

 

Any student wishing to use a word processor in public examinations must consult with the Head of 

Learning Development at the start of their examination course to confirm that they qualify to do so. 

Such students will be required to attend a session with the Learning Development Department or 

the Examinations Office to ensure that they understand how to use the word processor efficiently in 

an examination. 

 

The use of word processors in controlled assessment or coursework components, will be considered 

standard practice unless prohibited by the specification. 

Review 

 
This policy will be reviewed annually. 
 

Authorised Compliance and Risk Committee:  

Date:  23 September 2020 

 


